
Steering Committee Meeting Minutes.  – March 27, 2025 

 

Mike reported on the current financial status, noting that the bimonthly report 

will not be out until the end of April. The discussion surrounded the request for 

monies to be released to the SNDC as there is need and available funds at this 

time. Mike will contact Barbara Holtz-Cabrera with the details so that she can set 

up her committee’s meeting. Mike also noted that at the beginning of 2025 there 

has been an uptick in donations to the specific funds that PAX regularly supports.  

 

Nellie had asked the SC to be able to send out a reminder of the Nova-PAX Mass 

on March 30th. She reiterated the zoom link would be available and open for the 

entire Mass and program afterwards. Topics to be discussed included: 

Opportunities to have future joint liturgies while maintaining each community’s 

autonomy; PAX’s use of Outreach Presiders ( briefing sent by Mary Linda) and 

Nova’s template for no priest Sundays. 

Good Friday communion service will be held at Kenmore Middle School with Nova 

at 8pm. 

 

The SC also discussed the proposal of having a joint Mass at St. Luke’s on August 

24th with a picnic to follow afterwards on the pavilion there. This may be a good 

time to offer PAX members a chance for a Homecoming Weekend as well, and 

once details of the Mass are firm, that will be presented to the community. 

 

Easter Sunday will be held in the St. Luke’s chapel at 9am. This will require set up 

and take down of the chairs which will be used for the St. Luke’s reception after 

their service. At this time there is no formal plan for an after-Mass reception by 

PAX. 



Presiders for PAX in June is still of concern. Marie Dennis has agreed to preside on 

June 8th.  

The next SC meeting is scheduled for April 17th at 3pm.  


